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Our meeting convened at 6:00 pm via Zoom.
  
Attendees:  ONDNA Board members present were: John Meyer, Angela Willson, Gerrit Mulholland, Steve Tracy, Greg Frantz, and Lucas Welch,  Other attendees were Marian Stephenson, John Lofland, Cyndi Marshall, Mary and Brian Williams, and Kim and David DeYoung.

Start Meeting. The minutes for our March 11, 2021 meeting were approved with no changes. No change to our bank account. 

Neighborhood Projects. The property at 626 B Street has been sold, yet there continue to be some neighborhood concerns about how this property may be developed in the future.  Apparently, there are renovations going on inside the house, and it’s not apparent to neighbors that the new owners understand that these renovations need to be permitted by the City.  At this time, the ultimate future of the house is unknown, and the Board will continue to follow its progress.

Police Advisory Board.  Board member Angela Willson reported that there was nothing new to report outside of the usual crimes in the City, but that the Human Relations Commission was monitoring potential abuses of Asian-Americans in Davis, and has so far found none.

Road Resurfacing.  This is now being started along D Street, and the City claims that work should be completed quickly.  There was some talk at our meeting that 4-way stops at 6th and D and C Streets could be annoying to neighbors due to all the starts-and-stops required.  Time will tell if the benefits of slowing traffic on C and D Streets by the stop signs will outweigh the annoyances. 

Other Agenda Items.  Marian Stephenson has continued to help maintain the Lyda Williams memorial garden at mid-block E Street.  We thank Marian for her ministrations, and hope that other neighbors may pull a few weeds while they stop to chat.

Our meeting was adjourned at about 7:00 pm.  Our next meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday May 13, 2021 (second Thursday) from 6-7pm via Zoom.

Respectfully submitted, Greg Frantz, ONDNA Secretary, April 8, 2021.

